
Cordova Greens V     Revive!   January Newsletter


Happy New Year! May this be your best year ever!  


We picked the word “Revive” as the name of our Community Newsletter because that’s 
what we are looking to do this year! Revive our Community, to instill and inspire a 
sense of Pride & Ownership in our neighborhood! 


We want to make a few “shout outs” to some of our home owners & board members 
who we have seen actively working towards making our community a better place to 
live in! 


Members of the Board trimmed hedges around the pool, cleaned gutters in the Villa 
style units and pressure cleaned the large rocks near one of the entrances to the pool 
area. They dug up plants that were overgrowing the sidewalk and a few other places 
and replanted them by the far end of the pool area! They hung new security/motion 
lights near the jacuzzi to try to deter unwanted visitors after hours. 

They hung & removed Christmas lights around the pool house and added a few 
decorations to our Cordova Greens V signs & grounds! The Board continues too 
actively look for the AC drain line in building 8765 & continues to be in contact with the 
Elevator company to make sure the elevators stay up and running! Thank you, for all 
your hard work!


If you see Mark, our Maintenance & Grounds Keeper, please take a minute to thank him 
for all the many things he does on a weekly basis to keep us running & looking good! 


Also, a shout out to one of our homeowners Tom! Many of you may see him walking 
the grounds picking up trash and disposing of it!  Thanks Tom for helping to keep 
Cordova Greens V looking great!

Thank you Maria for always keeping your patio and surrounding plants looking 
beautiful! We see you working hard at it and it shows!


Lastly, thank you to those of you who either attended meetings or sent in Proxies 
helping us reach Quorum TWICE within a few months allowing us to take necessary 
actions for the well being of the Community as a whole! We could not have 
accomplished this without your participation! 


In October we changed Management Companies and we are so thankful to Ameritech 
for their countless hours and professional insight as we made the transition!

We also changed lawn vendors and we hope that you have noticed a welcome 
difference!


The Roofing project is now off and running! We hope this can be completed in a timely 
manner and appreciate your patience during the process!




As we head into the new year, we ask that if you have an ADA pet, please make sure 
that you have the correct qualifying papers filed with the management company. 

Also, please remember, it is your responsibly to clean up after your pet. Please do not 
walk them in the common grounds area where others are known to be walking on a 
daily basis. Clean up waste and dispose of it properly. Remember, “No one wants your 
dogs poo left around or on their shoe.”


Meetings will continue to be posted and held @ the pool area unless otherwise noted.

We would like to begin to plan “Meet & Great” times in order for us to get to know our 
neighbors better. We will post them on the bulletin boards as they come up. We are 
better together!!



